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Tech/Ops. Inc.

ATTN: Mr. John J. Munro, 111
Technical Director

Radiation Products Division

40 North Avenue

Burlington, Massachusetts 01803

Gentlemen:

This 1s to confirm our January 14, 1985 telephone conversation concerning
the fee requirements for the submission of a consolidated application re-
quested by the Licensing staff in order to complete the ruview of your
October 19, 1984 request for renewal of Certificate of Compliance No. 9006.

Since the §150 application fee specified in fee Category 10E of §170.31 of
the enclosed 10 CFR 170 was paid for your October 19, 1984 application, no
additional fee will be required for the submission of the consolidated appli-
cation. Please note, however, that §170.12(d) provides that the licensee
will be billed for all accumulated costs at s x-month intervals or when the
review is completed, whichever is earlier. As stated in Footnote 3 of
§170.31, the fee will be determined based on the professional staff-time and
appropriate contractual support services expended for review of the applica-
tion up to the maximum amount specified in the fee category.

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Original Signe” £y
Glonda Jackeon

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Adwinistration
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